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  Prepositioning Antibiotics for Anthrax Institute
of Medicine,Board on Health Sciences
Policy,Committee on Prepositioned Medical
Countermeasures for the Public,2012-02-26 If
terrorists released Bacillus anthracis over a
large city, hundreds of thousands of people could
be at risk of the deadly disease anthrax-caused by
the B. anthracis spores-unless they had rapid
access to antibiotic medical countermeasures
(MCM). Although plans for rapidly delivering MCM
to a large number of people following an anthrax
attack have been greatly enhanced during the last
decade, many public health authorities and policy
experts fear that the nation's current systems and
plans are insufficient to respond to the most
challenging scenarios, such as a very large-scale
anthrax attack. The U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services' Office of the Assistant Secretary
for Preparedness and Response commissioned the
Institute of Medicine to examine the potential
uses, benefits, and disadvantages of strategies
for repositioning antibiotics. This involves
storing antibiotics close to or in the possession
of the people who would need rapid access to them
should an attack occur. Prepositioning Antibiotics
for Anthrax reviews the scientific evidence on the
time window in which antibiotics successfully
prevent anthrax and the implications for decision
making about prepositioning, describes potential
prepositioning strategies, and develops a
framework to assist state, local, and tribal
public health authorities in determining whether
prepositioning strategies would be beneficial for
their communities. However, based on an analysis
of the likely health benefits, health risks, and
relative costs of the different prepositioning
strategies, the book also develops findings and
recommendations to provide jurisdictions with some
practical insights as to the circumstances in
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which different prepositioning strategies may be
beneficial. Finally, the book identifies federal-
and national-level actions that would facilitate
the evaluation and development of prepositioning
strategies. Recognizing that communities across
the nation have differing needs and capabilities,
the findings presented in this report are intended
to assist public health officials in considering
the benefits, costs, and trade-offs involved in
developing alternative prepositioning strategies
appropriate to their particular communities.
  The Failed Technomancer Boo Ludlow,2023-03-25
There’s no room for failure in the robot
apocalypse, not if you don’t want to get eaten.
With the world destroyed by insane, man-eating
robots, only technomancers stand between humanity
and utter annihilation. Unfortunately, 64Bit might
be the one technomancer who can’t command robots
with his mind. As an acolyte, he has managed to
hide his shame, but then an army of hungry robots
came marching right toward his home settlement.
Hopelessly unprepared, beyond the point that
revealing his secret would do any good, 64Bit
gambles everything on the slim chance that he
might be able to wake his master from a coma
before everyone is devoured.
  Duke Nukem 3D Mike Van Mantgem,Kip Ward,1996 It
takes more than pipe bombs and true grit to make
it out of Los Angeles alive and save the earth in
Duke Nukem 3D. If you're serious about stopping
the alien scum that has infested futuristic L.A.,
then the secrets disclosed in Duke Nukem 3D:
Unauthorized Game Secrets is just what the doctor
ordered. So come get some! But hold your horses
for a minute. Putting a damper on the aliens'
plans to steal the earth's women and transform
them into extra terrestrials is no easy task. Duke
Nukem 3D: Unauthorized Game Secrets gives you
everything you need to mold Duke into an alien-
stomping machine that would send Rambo himself
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yelping in the other direction. Create entirely
new bone-crushing levels Spawn diabolical monsters
that'll blow your friends away Detailed maps for
every mission Locations of all secret places Atom-
smasking combat tactics Game-busting cheat codes
Multiplayer tricks and strategies that will put
the hurt to any opponent You'll find all that and
more inside this full-throttle Duke Nukem power
source. If you're serious about stopping the alien
scum, you'll grab this book before you start
blasting.
  The Stress and Anxiety Medkit Felicity
Karon,2023-02-11 Have you been searching for ways
to deal with stress, anxiety and depression issue?
If YES, this book reveals secrets to finally help
you manage them. Be optimistic.
  Alterkine jeff becker,
  Explainable Human-AI Interaction Sarath Sarath
Sreedharan,Anagha Anagha Kulkarni,2022-05-31 From
its inception, artificial intelligence (AI) has
had a rather ambivalent relationship with
humans—swinging between their augmentation and
replacement. Now, as AI technologies enter our
everyday lives at an ever-increasing pace, there
is a greater need for AI systems to work
synergistically with humans. One critical
requirement for such synergistic human‒AI
interaction is that the AI systems' behavior be
explainable to the humans in the loop. To do this
effectively, AI agents need to go beyond planning
with their own models of the world, and take into
account the mental model of the human in the loop.
At a minimum, AI agents need approximations of the
human's task and goal models, as well as the
human's model of the AI agent's task and goal
models. The former will guide the agent to
anticipate and manage the needs, desires and
attention of the humans in the loop, and the
latter allow it to act in ways that are
interpretable to humans (by conforming to their
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mental models of it), and be ready to provide
customized explanations when needed. The authors
draw from several years of research in their lab
to discuss how an AI agent can use these mental
models to either conform to human expectations or
change those expectations through explanatory
communication. While the focus of the book is on
cooperative scenarios, it also covers how the same
mental models can be used for obfuscation and
deception. The book also describes several real-
world application systems for collaborative
decision-making that are based on the framework
and techniques developed here. Although primarily
driven by the authors' own research in these
areas, every chapter will provide ample
connections to relevant research from the wider
literature. The technical topics covered in the
book are self-contained and are accessible to
readers with a basic background in AI.
  Shadowrun: The Seattle Gambit Olivier
Gagnon,2020-01-01 SUCKED BACK IN... Former
shadowrunner Yuri Yehzov has discovered that the
shadows have long tendrils. Life pushed him and
Soren, his new partner in crime (and everything
else), to Seattle, where they’ll have to do what
thousands have done before them—figure out how to
scrape by and attempt to build a life. If there’s
one thing the darker corners of the Sixth World
have in common, it’s the tendency to explode into
violence at any moment. Yuri will discover that
Seattle’s shadows are merciless and unkind, but
also full of opportunity for those who can think
on their feet and keep flying lead from piercing
their skin. Can Yuri move fast enough to stay
upright in the worldwide capital of shadowrunning?
He’s about to find out...
  Medical Countermeasures Dispensing Institute of
Medicine,Board on Health Sciences Policy,Forum on
Medical and Public Health Preparedness for
Catastrophic Events,2011-01-16 During public
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health emergencies such as terrorist attacks or
influenza outbreaks, the public health system's
ability to save lives could depend on dispensing
medical countermeasures such as antibiotics,
antiviral medications, and vaccines to a large
number of people in a short amount of time. The
IOM's Forum on Medical and Public Health
Preparedness for Catastrophic Events held a
workshop on November 18, 2009, to provide an
overview of current threats, recent progress made
in the public health system for distributing and
dispensing countermeasures, and remaining
vulnerabilities.
  Brute Force Steve Honeywell,2003 Elite. Highly-
Trained. Brutal. - Exclusive excerpt from the now
available Brute Force: Betrayals - Complete
walkthrough of each mission - Tactics for
controlling the right character-- in the right
situation - Tips to dominate multiplayer action -
Vital stats for all weapons, items, and characters
- Strategies for commanding your elite team
  The Old Republic Series: Star Wars Legends 4-
Book Bundle Sean Williams,Paul S. Kemp,Drew
Karpyshyn,2016-03-15 Not just an epic videogame
from BioWare and LucasArts, Star Wars: The Old
Republic™ spawned a New York Times bestselling
series of novels—which are now together in one
electrifying ebook bundle. Fatal Alliance,
Deceived, Revan, and Annihilation tell four
daringly original stories of Jedi and Sith that
embody this unique, beloved era in Star Wars
Legends storytelling. . . . FATAL ALLIANCE by Sean
Williams From across the galaxy they’ve come: a
Jedi Padawan, an ex-trooper drummed out of the
Republic’s elite Blackstar Squad, and a mysterious
Mandalorian. An extraordinary auction has drawn
them all together, in quest of a prize whose value
may be the wealth of a world itself. None intend
to leave empty-handed. All have secrets, desires,
and schemes. And nothing could ever unite them as
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allies—except the truth about the deadly danger of
the object they covet. But can Sith and Jedi,
Republic and Empire, join as one against the
certain doom of the galaxy? DECEIVED by Paul S.
Kemp A Sith warrior to rival the most sinister of
the Order’s Dark Lords, Darth Malgus brought down
the Jedi Temple on Coruscant in a brutal assault
that shocked the galaxy. But if war crowned him
the darkest of Sith heroes, peace will transform
him into something far more heinous—something
Malgus would never want to be but cannot stop
becoming, any more than he can stop the rogue Jedi
fast approaching. Her name is Aryn Leneer—and the
lone Jedi Knight that Malgus cut down in the
fierce battle for the Jedi Temple was her Master.
REVAN by Drew Karpyshyn Hero, traitor, conqueror,
villain, savior—Revan has been all of these. He
left Coruscant a Jedi, on a mission to defeat the
Mandalorians. He returned a Sith disciple, bent on
destroying the Republic. The Jedi Council gave
Revan his life back, but the price of redemption
was the loss of his memories. All that’s left are
nightmares—and deep, abiding fear. One thing he’s
certain of: Something very dark is plotting
against the Republic. With no idea how to identify
the threat, let alone stop it, Revan may be doomed
to fail. But only death can stop him from trying.
ANNIHILATION by Drew Karpyshyn After his
triumphant destruction of a Sith superweapon
arsenal, covert agent Theron Shan is recruited for
an even more dangerous mission. A power struggle
has the Empire in flux, but Darth Karrid remains
bent on total domination, using a fearsome
Imperial cruiser in her reign of terror. Now,
joined by a hotheaded smuggler and Karrid’s former
Jedi Master, Theron must match wits and weapons
with a crew of the most cold-blooded dark side
disciples. And if they don’t seize their one
chance to succeed, they will have countless
opportunities to die.
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  ACID Emma Pass,2014-03-11 Jenna Strong is a
futuristic Jason Bourne.--Justine Magazine Fans of
Matched and Divergent will be hooked by this fast-
paced, nail-biting survival story, featuring an
unforgettable heroine reminiscent of Katniss
Everdeen and The Girl with the Dragon Tattoo’s
Lisbeth Salander. The year is 2113. In Jenna
Strong’s world, ACID—the most brutal controlling
police force in history—rule supreme. No throwaway
comment or whispered dissent goes unnoticed—or
unpunished. And it was ACID agents who locked
Jenna away for life, for a horrendous crime she
struggles to remember. But Jenna’s violent prison
time has taught her how to survive by any means
necessary. When a mysterious rebel group breaks
her out, she must use her strength, speed, and
skill to stay one step ahead of ACID and try to
uncover the truth about what really happened on
that terrible night two years ago. They’ve taken
her life, her freedom, and her memories away from
her. How can she reclaim anything when she doesn’t
know who to trust? Winner of the North East
Teenage Book Award Great suspense . . . excellent
characters and gripping action.--TheGuardian.com
  Ice A. Wendeberg,2024-03-31 People think I
survived. But that’s an illusion. After two years
of hell in prison camp, Micka wants only one
thing: To end the Brothers and Sisters of the
Apocalypse. She embarks on a race across five
thousand kilometres of ice and snow, knowing it’s
a suicide mission. But she has nothing left to
lose. Award-winning author Annelie Wendeberg
delivers a gritty dystopian series that brims with
fast-paced action, suspense, and a dash of
romance. Based in climate science, Micka’s world
gives a terrifying glimpse into our possible
future.
  Fatal Alliance: Star Wars Legends (The Old
Republic) Sean Williams,2011-06-28 Long-standing
foes must put aside their ancient grudges and
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deep-seated distrust to uncover and defeat a
threat to the galaxy before it can escape its
isolation—forcing Sith and Jedi to raise their
lightsabers together. “When I look into you, I see
no loyalty. . . . I sense only tangled
allegiances. . . . Given a choice, I would never
trust you.” From across the galaxy they’ve come:
agents of both the Republic and the Sith Empire,
an investigating Jedi Padawan, an ex-trooper
drummed out of the Republic’s elite Blackstar
Squad, and a mysterious Mandalorian. An
extraordinary auction has drawn them all
together—in quest of a prize only one can claim.
Each is prepared to do what he must to possess the
treasure, whose value may be the wealth of a world
itself. No one intends to leave empty-handed. All
have secrets, desires, and schemes. And nothing
could ever unite them as allies—except the truth
about the deadly danger of the object they covet.
But can Sith and Jedi, Republic and Empire—enemies
for millennia—join as one against the certain doom
of the galaxy?
  FSpace Roleplaying Concise Rulebook 4.2 Martin
Rait,2008-03-01 FSpaceRPG is a science fiction
roleplaying game in the classic mould. In the late
22nd century mankind expands into the the stars
only to find them in more turmoil than it's own
internal nationalism. Pitted against the onslaught
of the expansion of the Stotatl Empire, humanity
must defend itself while forging alliances with
others who face absorption. Whether you're a
Terran soldier or an Aronhi Warrior from the
partially conquered Aronhi Empire, one goal stands
supreme above all, survival. The wits and courage
to stand and fight against superior odds and
create victories from difficult situations. But
not all the glory lies in the hands of warriors.
Exploration of the vast wilderness that is space,
charting dangers, finding resources and contacting
potential allies is a cornerstone of survival. The
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conflict, intrigue, action and adventure of these
times provide an exciting roleplaying environment
for players, whether they like playing space
marines, traders, spies, investigators or just
general adventure seekers. The span of events in
reality are all possible, giving a wide scope of
play. If you don't like flying around the cosmos
as a British Royal Space Marine then you could
always visit a primitive society and face the
challenge of worlds filled with mystery, fantasy
and danger. The Concise rulebook contains all you
need to generate characters, select equipment and
play this roleplaying game. Includes information
on robots, starships and vehicles as well. Plenty
of information on the various alien races and
empires exist, including character generation
profiles for 15 races. This is a revised
presentation of our prior book which includes 28
of the illustrations presented in colour. What you
get The FSpaceRPG Concise Rulebook includes a 234
page rulebook with all the core rules for running
this role-playing game as well as plenty of
information on the universe.
  Ready Or Not? Jeffrey Levi,2011-05 The severe
budget cuts by fed., state, and local governments
are leaving public health (PH) departments
understaffed and without the basic capabilities
required to respond to crises. Nearly 10 years ago
during the 9/11 and anthrax tragedies, it became
clear the PH system was out-of-date to face modern
health threats -- and an historic investment was
made to help upgrade the system. Significant
progress was made to improve how we prevent,
identify, and contain new disease outbreaks and
bioterrorism threats and respond to the aftermath
of natural disasters. Now, the economic situation
is putting almost a decade of gains at risk. The
latest budget cuts will exacerbate the vulnerable
areas in U.S. emergency health preparedness. A
print on demand report.
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  Shadow Warrior Strategies and Secrets Jonathan
Mendoza,1997 Shadow Warrior employs the award-
winning 3-D polygon-rendering engine which goes
beyond DOOM and others, and allows for a full six
degrees of freedom. This is the only officially
authorized and exclusive guide to the game.
Interviews with developers and all the game cheats
and special hints can only be found in this guide
to the game.
  Artificial Intelligence: A Systems Approach M.
Tim Jones,2008-12-26 This book offers students and
AI programmers a new perspective on the study of
artificial intelligence concepts. The essential
topics and theory of AI are presented, but it also
includes practical information on data input &
reduction as well as data output (i.e., algorithm
usage). Because traditional AI concepts such as
pattern recognition, numerical optimization and
data mining are now simply types of algorithms, a
different approach is needed. This “sensor /
algorithm / effecter” approach grounds the
algorithms with an environment, helps students and
AI practitioners to better understand them, and
subsequently, how to apply them. The book has
numerous up to date applications in game
programming, intelligent agents, neural networks,
artificial immune systems, and more. A CD-ROM with
simulations, code, and figures accompanies the
book.
  Ultraverse Roleplaying System Bruce
Adams,2018-01-23 Ultraverse is a fast-paced system
designed to create superheroic, fantasy, science
fiction and countless other types of adventures
for players. Each player assumes their own role as
a character in each campaign that the Gamemaster
(GM) creates. Ultraverse is designed to emulate
the fictional powers and abilities found in the
pages of four-color comic books. Polyhedral dice
such as d20, d12, d10, d8, d6 and d4 are required
for play in Ultraverse. Hexagonal or Square maps
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are useful but not required for playing. I have
tried to make the system easy to understand, fast-
paced, and simple for players to get started. I am
proud to have created Ultraverse and hope the
readers have fun gaming!
  Shall We Wake the President? Tevi
Troy,2016-09-01 The history of presidential
dealings with disasters shows that whatever their
ideology, presidents need to be prepared to deal
with unexpected crises. In recent years, the
expectations have grown as the disasters seem to
appear to be coming more frequently. Since 2001,
numerous unpredictable crises, including terror
attacks, massive storms, and an economic collapse,
have shaken Americans to their core. It seems as
if technology, for all of its beneficences, also
provides mankind with increasingly powerful ways
to wreak destruction, including nuclear
explosions, bioterror attacks, and cyber-attacks.
In addition, instantaneous and incessant
communications technologies send us word of
disasters taking place anywhere in the nation far
more rapidly, giving disasters an immediacy that
some may have lacked in the past. In 21st century
America, the eyes of the American people look to
the president to lead the response to whatever
disasters happen to strike. President Obama and
his team learned this and were taken aback by the
sheer number of crises that a president needed to
deal with, including swine flu, BP’s Macondo oil
spill, and the Somali pirates who attacked an
American ship. Many of these did not quite reach
disaster status, but Obama’s reaction to the
constant stream of crises was both revealing and
unnerving: “Who thought we were going to have to
deal with pirates?” In Shall We Wake the
President?, Tevi Troy, a presidential historian
and former senior White House aide and deputy
secretary of the Department of Health & Human
Services, looks at the evolving role of the
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president in dealing with disasters, and looks at
how our presidents have handled disasters
throughout our history. He also looks at the
likelihood of similar disasters befalling modern
America, and details how smart policies today can
help us avoid future crises, or can best react to
them should they occur. In addition, he provides
information on what individuals can do to prepare
for disasters. This book includes sections on how
American presidents have dealt with a variety of
disasters, including health crises, terror
attacks, economic upheaval, bioterror and cyber-
attacks, natural disasters, and civil breakdown.
In doing so, Shall We Wake the President? will
provide lessons from presidents of the past that
will inform policy strategies for presidents of
the future.
  Blood II GameWizards Press,Gamewizards Press
Staff,1998-10
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